UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20558

REVISED

November 13, 1978

QOFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM FOR: Lee V. Gossick, Executive
Director for Operations

FROM: Frv samet 3. chilk, Secretary &% W/

SUBJECT: PROPOSED LICENSE TC EXPORT HIGH-ENRICHED URANIUM TO
THE NETHERLANDS (APPLICATION XSNM-1149)

This 1s to advise you that the Cummissioners have reviewed the subject
license to Transnuclear, Incorporated. The Commission (with three
Commissioners (Hendrie, Kennedy and Ahearne) concurring and Commissioner
Gilinsky notino without objection) has accepted your recommendation for
export to the Netherlands of 22.556 kilograms of uranium, enriched to
93.30% U-235, in the form of uranium hexafluoride. Commissioner Bradfoid
concurred subject to the completion of the relevant facility attachments.

The Office of International Programs was informed of this action by
telephone on October 13, 1978.

It is requested that you provide written notification of the issuance and
delivery of this license to Transnuclear to the Office of the Secretary by
c.0.b. October 17, 1978.
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